



1/15/2025

Mr. Shane Peters, Mr. Gerald Heath, and members of the Board of Education:

I am writing this letter to inform you I would like to request paternity leave, using my sick days for a time period of two weeks (10 school days) following the birth of our second child. The expected due date is April 28, 2025.

I am requesting the dates from April 28, 2025 with a return date of May 12, 2025 depending on the day of birth for leave.

Sincerely,

Dan Schuchardt Science Teacher Bridgman High School